
Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 11th September 2018, at 7.15pm.
Present -
Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, Mrs. M. Birkitt, P. Singer, G. Lockwood, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, Mrs. C. McGann, M. Westmoreland, J. Longdon (NCC), Mrs. L. Ball (BBC), K. E. Rigby (BBC), Mrs. J. Murden (Trowell PC), Mr. B. Ryan (Trowell PC) & Mr. P. Thompson(Trowell PC).
Clerk - 
Mrs. A. K. Mitchell


The Chairman opened the meeting, thanked everyone for their attendance.

The Chairman introduced both the new Parish Hall Caretaker & Assistant Caretaker to Members.


The Chairman outlined all the tasks that have been completed around the hall & grounds in the last few weeks & thanked all 4 members of staff for working to achieve this.  Members proceed to give the staff a round of applause for their efforts.

KER raised a query regarding the Parish Council’s pension contributions to the Nottinghamshire LGPS fund.  This was clarified by the Clerk.


The Chairman mentioned the issue of the trees on Ilkeston Road which has been ongoing for a considerable length of time with them causing damage to adjacent properties with their root growth.  This has been raised with a number of NCC/Via officers but has yet to be resolved.  JL was asked if he can offer assistance in progressing this matter.  It was noted that KER had been involved in the past in his former role as a County Councillor.  JL confirmed that he will do what he can to help.

The Chairman also raised the issue of the drains on Nottingham Road near Cossall Road & the M1 Bridge.  JL confirmed that this had been on the list of issues he had raised previously but had obviously been missed; he will follow up on it.

As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.34pm.

Signed................................................................................Chairman


Date......................................................................................................
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